
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
For Immediate Release 

October 6, 2022 
  

Chatham County Police Department Chief to Hold Media Availability Regarding Missing 

Toddler 
 

Chatham County, GA (October 6, 2022) – Chatham County Police Chief Jeff Hadley will be 

available for media questions at 11 a.m. today at headquarters, located at 295 Police Memorial 

Boulevard, in regards to the investigation into missing toddler Quinton Simon. 

 

While there are no major developments in the case to report at this time, the Chief will update 

the media on what has taken place so far today, and our plan moving forward as we continue our 

search for Quinton. 

 

Twenty-month-old Quinton Simon was last seen at his home in the 500 block of Buckhalter 

Road at 6 a.m. Wednesday morning, and was reported missing at approximately 9:40 a.m. He 

was wearing a light blue Sesame Street shirt and black pants.  
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